CITY OF STAMFORD 19TH CHARTER REVISION COMMISSION LAND USE COMMITTEE

Steven M. Loeb, Chair

<u>Members</u>

Cynthia Bowser

Karen Camporeale

Susan Halpern

Shelley Michelson

Report of Meeting

Thursday, October 6, 2022

The meeting was held remotely via Zoom.

All members of the Committee, except Karen Camporeale, were in attendance. In addition, Commissioner Frances Lane was in attendance for a portion of the meeting. Invited guests James Lunney, Zoning Enforcement Officer and Lyda Ruijter, City and Town Clerk, also attended the meeting.

- 1. The meeting was called to order at 6:30 PM
- The Committee met with James Lunney, Zoning Enforcement Officer and Lyda Ruijter, City and Town Clerk, in that order. Each of the guests gave his or her view of Charter Revision as it relates to Land Use and each of the Commissioners posed guestions.
- 3. The Committee has now completed its interviews with City officials. The next meeting will be held on Thursday October 20. At this meeting the Committee will start to discuss the "Charges" relating to Land Use.
- 4. The meeting was adjourned at 9:03 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Steven M. Loeb, Chair

This meeting is on video.